

Texas Board of Nursing

333 Guadalupe Street, Ste. 3-460, Austin, Texas 78701 Phone: (512) 305-7400 Fax: (512) 305-7401 www.bon.texas.gov

> Katherine A. Thomas, MN, RN, FAAN Executive Director

January 21, 2016

Ms. Karen Elaine Martin PO Box 306 Huntington, TX 75949

Dear Ms. Martin:

Our file reflects that all requirements of the Order of the Board entered on December 9, 2014, have been met.

Should you wish to reinstate your nurse licensure compact privilege(s), you will need to complete and return the enclosed Declaration of Primary State of Residence form. This form can be downloaded from the Board's website at; http://www.bon.state.tx.us/, Applications & Forms, Primary State of Residence Declaration, if needed.

Good luck in any future endeavors and should you have any questions, please contact me at (512) 305-6827.

Sincerely,

Diane E. Burell

Compliance Supervisor

DB/mw

Enclosure: Sworn Declaration of Primary State of Residence form

160-06.26.2012

accurate, and true copy of the document is on file or is of record in the offices of Texas Board of Nursing.

Executive Director of the Board